## County of San Luis Obispo

COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER, RM. D430 · SAN LUIS OBISPO, CALIFORNIA 93408 · (805) 781-5011



**Lynn Compton** Supervisor District Four

## Dear Members and Alternates:

Thank you for your service as participants on the Paso Robles Groundwater Basin Advisory Committee for the last two years. The time and effort you spent as volunteers to consider very important and challenging issues related to the Basin are greatly appreciated, and the Board benefitted greatly from the Committee's professional and well vetted outcomes and work products.

While the Committee's term is ending, county staff will continue to engage and partner with residents, landowners and agencies overlying and depending on the Basin to consider how to address the requirements of the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act and achieve sustainability in the Basin.

Thank you again for taking the time to serve on the Paso Robles Groundwater Basin Advisory Committee.

Sincerely,

**Supervisor Lynn Compton** 

Jynn Compton

Chair of the Board of Supervisors

District 4